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Taylor, Damon

From: Rob Enright <renrightspci@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2024 10:26 PM
To: Taylor, Damon; PRP_Inspector@dep.state.fl.us; mclement@jenkins-capital.com; Ross 

Chinander; Waterman Ormsby; Kyle Burke; Jeff Burke
Subject: drilling at Texaco Food Mart #087-08, Winter Park, FDEP No. 488513477

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
SPCI will be installing a new well at MW-16 location at the above site on Wednesday (4-17-24).  MW-16 
could not be found during site work last year and will finally be replaced (work was previously 
delayed).  Meet time on-site is 9am.  Thank you. 
 
Rob Enright 
Project Manager 
SPCI 
 


